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                                                 RECOVERED VESSEL 

On August 6th 2015 at approximately 5:30 am, a citizen cycling along the seawall near 

Granville Island observed a male clinging to the side of a row boat in the waters of False 

Creek. The male was rushed to hospital suffering from hypothermia. The Vancouver 

Police Marine Unit is attempting to identify the owner of the vessel the male was drifting 

with and are asking the public for assistance. Please contact Constable Murray 

Cummins if you can assist.   murray.cummins@vpd.ca VPD File 2015-144661 
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